
GBWGC TREASURER'S REPORT 2022-23 
 
The GBWGC has ended the year with $848 in the kitty thanks to income from: 

 $20 per head player subscriptions ($200); 

 Player levies of $2 per player at Hamersley ($268); 

 Binningup surpluses, mainly Sports Cards ($280); 

 Mornington 8 surplus ($150). 

 
Expenditure was limited to: 

  Cart subsidies at Joondalup ($180); 

 Subsidies at Mornington 8 ($739). 

 
There was an increased attendance at games from 176 player-games in 2021-22 to 187 in 2022-23, 

this season's numbers not including Peter Crow's attendance. Interesting to note that at the 8 'away' 

games there was a total of 53 player-games only a slightly higher average attendance than at home 

games, a similar average to season 2021-22. 

 

Some questions for discussion: 
*Should annual player subscriptions remain at $20 per head for the season? 

Note that the cost of (concession) games at Hamersley has increased from $18 to $20 per head so 

the levies of $268 in 2022-23 from charging $20 per head will not accrue in the coming season. 

I suggest there is no need for an increase. 

 

*Notwithstanding the price increase mentioned above I propose from a practical viewpoint we 

continue to collect $20 per player for Hamersley home games in season 2023-24. 

 

*Are there any comments on expenditure in 2022-23? Any subsidies paid out were based on 

discussion with a quorum of available members and with the criterion that every club member had 

equal access to any subsidy. 

 

*Are there any extraordinary costs likely to arise in season 2023-24? Are there any suggestions for 

possible club expenditure in the coming season? 

 

*Any input from members not attending the AGM should be emailed to the Treasurer. 


